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Subject: Intellectual Freedom and Viewpoint Diversity Survey
Date: Thursday, March 31, 2022 at 3:02:39 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From: University of Central Florida
To: Patrick Burt

Dear Employee:

Early next week, you will receive a communication via email inviting
you to fill out a survey for an important study being conducted by the
Florida Board of Governors. The purpose of this survey is to assess the
extent to which you feel free to express your beliefs and viewpoints on
campus.

Here are a few things to keep in mind:

Only complete the survey once. It will take approximately 5‐10
minutes to complete.

Your participation in this survey is completely voluntary. You are
free to not answer any question or withdraw from the survey at
any time.

This is an anonymous survey that is being conducted by the
Florida Board of Governors and Florida State College System.
Responses will only be reported at the group level, not at the
individual level.

Don’t share the survey with anyone else.

Look out for a notification by the end of the day on Monday, April
4, 2022. If you miss the first notification, a reminder will be sent
out prior to the survey close date of April 8, 2022.

Should you have any questions, please contact the Florida Board of
Governors at SUSsurvey@flbog.edu.

UNIVERSITY OF CENTRAL FLORIDA
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https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpostmaster.cm.ucf.edu%2Femail%2Fredirect%3Finstance%3D2654%26recipient%3D7%26url%3Dhttps%25253A%252F%252Fwww.ucf.edu%252F%26position%3D0%26mac%3D719ea5653130081b44311176c84be95c&data=04%7C01%7Cpatrick.burt%40ucf.edu%7Ce5a8d56545464768a49108da13490743%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C637843501707831770%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=T4wBNBXAnfci%2FQplcGwuu1XgoFKCgkwyQ9j3sUjGQD4%3D&reserved=0
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